
 

 

 

 

 

Fremont Country Club  

Newsletter 
      Established 1921    Member News, March 2018 

Upcoming Events 

March 2018 

Friday, March 2– 

Opening Dinner  

Special 

Sunday March 4– 

First Sunday Brunch 

Every Friday Night, 

through Good Friday, 

there will be a Fish 

Special Option for 

Dinner 

 

April 2018 

Sunday April 1 - is 

Easter Brunch, Two 

Seatings 10 AM & 1 

PM. Call for Reserva-

tions! 

Dear Members,  

Hopefully Spring will show up early this year.  We have had a busy 
Winter with lots of things happening.  By now you all know that 
Brian Boggs has taken a new job in Michigan and that the board 

has  promoted Matt Young as our interim General Manager/
Course Superintendent. Kourtney Brown will be Clubhouse Man-
ager and take care of all billing and banquet events.  With that said, 
we all know what we need to do to keep the club moving forward.  

New members are very important and scheduling more parties, 
banquets and wedding receptions are what is needed.  So if you are 
having an event or know of someone that is going to need a place 

to hold an event, suggest the club.   

During early January, we had the computer system crash.  It has 
taken a while to get it back up and running.  We lost all e-mail ad-
dresses and it has taken a while to get them all back into the sys-

tem.   

The new furniture for the grill should be here no later than March 
23rd.  As soon as we get it, we will be offering the old chairs for 

sale.  If interested , contact the office for pricing.  

The Board of Governors has decided to sell the land to the east of 
hole number 15.  With the money from this sale, part of it will go 
to Croghan Colonial Bank to lower the mortgage, and the remain-
der will go into the capital improvement fund.  We will be using a 
portion of this money to upgrade the ball room and dining room 
to make it more appealing for the events that we will be having.  

New furniture will be one of the items that will be updated.  We as 
a board understand that there are mixed feelings about this sale, 
but the board feels that to upgrade our venue for parties is a very 

important part of keeping the club viable.  

Look for e-mails from Matt and Kourtney for course conditions 
and clubhouse hours.  Hopefully March will cooperate and be  

warm and dry so we can get back to playing the game we all love.  

See you on the tee,  

Kim Kinnear  
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The Golf Shop will open on Wednesday, March 14, at 11 am. Stop by the Shop to see if there is any-

thing you need to fill Easter Baskets! If you have any questions, feel free to call Aaron 419-332-

2646. 

 

 

 

 

.  

Golf Shop Gossip 

 

It’s that time of year again. We are fast approaching the days where everyone dislikes the 

Director of Grounds. Course conditions will be monitored daily for first cart use. Please 

keep carts off the course unless otherwise noted. The end of February melted a good 

amount of snow, and several rain events occurred making the course soft in several spots. 

We are hoping the warm weather arrives soon and stays, because cabin fever is setting in. 

We know everyone is getting the itch to get out and get the dust brushed off their game! 

Just like every year at this time, pay close attention to email updates on course conditions. 

Seasonal Grounds staff will be returning soon to start course clean up and to get ready for 

the first mow and roll of the season. We will try our best this year to keep up with the irri-

gation leaks. I am sure everyone is tired of using a portapot all the time. The irrigation sys-

tem though has been on its last leg for a long time and it’s very difficult to repair old lines 

with new materials. We will fix it as best we can and try to get the 

bathrooms up and running. We hope everyone had a great winter 

and we look forward to seeing everyone on the course! 

Matthew Young, GCSAA 

General Manager/ Director of Grounds 
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As Kim had stated in his letter, I will be doing Billing now along with Ban-
quets.  We are all very sad to see Jen leave, but I’m very grateful for the op-

portunity to take on the Billing.  I’m hoping for a smooth transition, but if you 
find any errors with your Statements, please don't hesitate to call.  Also, if 

you have any Dining issues, please let me know. We cant correct mistakes if 
we don't know of them.  Office hours are Monday - Friday 9 - 4.  

Thank you, 

Kourtney Brown 

Clubhouse Manager 



  

 
We would like to, once again, give a huge “THANK YOU” to the FCC Ladies. 

Their Christmas Coffee brought in substantial donations for the kitchen. 

Carol was able to purchase new shirts and hats for the kitchen staff, new 

beaters for her mixer, and the rest will go towards new equipment. All thanks 

to the kindness and generosity of our ladies. Thank you so much.  
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Easter Brunch will Be Sunday April  1, 2017. Make sure 

to get your reservations in. This brunch fills up very 

quickly.  We will have two seatings again this year . The 

first will be 10-12 and  1-3. We will also have the Easter 

Bunny here! Please call the club if you have any   

questions!  

 

Design and Wine with Gregory Rios 

Everyone's favorite Art Teacher will be Back on April 14, 2018 at 6 pm. 
Cost is $40 per person. This is always a great event. Make sure you sign 

up today, before it fills up! 



March Madness Specials 

Saturdays in March 

$1 off Drinks 

$2 off Appetiz-

ers 

$2 Canned Beer 

 

Make sure to 

stop out and try 

our Specialty 

Drinks! It’ll bring 

out the Madness 

in you! 

All Day Drink Specials 

$2 Green Beer 

$3 Jameson Shots 

$4 Irish Car Bomb 

 

Irish Jig Dinner 

Rueben 

Corned Beef and Cabbage Rolls 

Be sure to stop out and get your Irish on! 

St Paddys Day 

    Saturday March 17 



 

S U N  M O N  T U E  W E D  T H U  F R I  S A T  

    1 2 **Opening 

for Dinner** 

Friday Night 

Lent Special 

3 Builders Asso-

ciation 7pm  

March Madness 

4 ** First 

Brunch of 

2018** 

5 Club Closed 6 Club Closed 7 Open March 

Hours 

8 9 Friday Night 

Lent Special 

Birthday Party 

10 March 

Madness  

11 Brunch 12 Rotary 

 

Club Closed 

13 Townsend 

Ruritan Club 

BR 

Club Closed 

14 15 16 Friday 

Night Lent 

Special 

Edward  Jones 

17 St. Paddy's 

Day 

March Mad-

ness 

18 Brunch 19 Rotary 

 

Club Closed 

20 Meeting in 

FL 6pm 

 

21 22 23 Friday 

Night Lent 

Special 

24 

March Mad-

ness 

25 Brunch 26 Rotary 

 

Club Closed 

27 Club Closed  28 29 30 Friday 

Night Lent 

Special 

31 March 

Madness 

March 2018 

 

Month of March: (These hours will start March 3
rd 

) 

Mondays- Closed 

Tuesdays-Closed 

Wednesday- 11AM-9PM 

Thursday- 11AM- 9PM 

Friday- 11AM-9PM 

Saturday-  11 AM– 8 PM 

Sunday- Brunch 10:30 AM- 2 PM 

Opening  Friday, March, 

2, 2018 for Dinner 

First Sunday Brunch 

March 4, 2018. 


